Attachment A. Email Invitation for CSPECE Resources Survey

Dear Cooperative Agreement Partners,
[bookmark: _Hlk27466924]ATDSR is seeking feedback on the Choose Safe Places for Early Care and Education Program (CSPECE). As the CSPECE contacts for your states, we would like to know more about the usefulness of support and resources provided over the past two years and needs for the future. We invite you to take a short online survey to let us know your thoughts about past and future support. We estimate it will take about 10 minutes of your time.
Your participation in this survey is voluntary. We hope that you choose to provide feedback. The information gained will help ATSDR provide you with relevant resources that best meet your needs.
If you choose to take the survey, here is the link to the online questionnaire: [link]. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Please complete the survey by: [insert deadline 2 weeks from sent date]
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